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Richardson Co approves sale of surplus guns
(KLZA)-- Richards County Commissioners approved the lone bid for the sale of
20 surplus guns during their Tuesday meeting.

Brusters of Preston submitted a bid of $4,025 for the surplus law enforcement
guns consisting of sidearms and several long guns.

Sheriff Rick Hardesty reported the new utility vehicle has been put into service.
The discussion regarding the request to provide a portion of the cost of the
premium for family health insurance coverage was was continued. No action was
taken. The proposal will be further discussed during the June 16 meeting.

Quotes from the Nebraska Association of County Officials lease purchase
program and American National Bank for financing the purchase of radios and
equipment for the Law Enforcement Center were discussed. The quotes will be
reviewed and more discussion will be held during the next Board meeting.
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